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CONSIDERATION OF PRINCIPAL ADVERSE IMPACTS ON SUSTAINABILITY FACTORS  

While PGAIL is not required to report the principal adverse impacts of investment decisions on sustainability 
factors at entity level in accordance with the specific regime as outlined in SFDR, PGAIL may further enhance 
its internal framework and elect at a later date to publish and maintain on its website the consideration of 
principal adverse impacts of investment decisions on sustainability factors at entity level, as applicable. 

 


